
Minutes 
Administrative Council – College of Education and Behavioral Sciences 

Tuesday, July 22, 2008 – 9:30 a.m. 
Dean’s Conference Room, Tate Page Hall 

 
 

Present:  Evans, Carter,  Daniel, Haggbloom, Hughey, Norman, Powers 
 
Discussion: 
 
--Dr. Evans talked about a list of Rank I individuals who had been receiving financial aid, but new 
rules make them ineligible if they are in the Rank I program only.  Department heads are to identify 
those in their programs, contact them, and advise them about their eligibility.  Where possible, we need 
to include a certification area in these programs.  Dr. Evans needs the information by  July 23. 
 
--Doctoral program is up and running. 
 
--Lynn Hines is working on the redesign on the masters in order to begin the curriculum process. 
 
--Fred Carter and others will go to Franklin-Simpson on July 23 to discuss a partnership opportunity. 
 
--Daviess County meeting will be arranged with Tom Shelton to discuss potential partnership. 
 
--Kaleidoscope is doing very well in the community.  The grant runs through the end of September.   
$28,000 + has been received from the city for this program.  Dr. Evans wants everyone to be thinking 
of a faculty member who could serve in the PI position for continuing Kaleidoscope.   
 
--Homeland Security grant opportunity was shared. 
 
--Michelle Kahler is working on the next newsletter and will be contacting everyone. 
 
--Salary Compression 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:50. 
 
  
       Susan Krisher, Secretary    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 


